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RESPONSIBLE DOG OWNERSHIP

Most residential communities have strict rules concerning dogs, and Pearl Valley is no exception.
These rules are intended to maintain a harmonious and safe environment for all residents.
Unfortunately, however, some residents continue to disregard the rules, particularly by walking or
running their dogs on the golf course or on Watervliet Farm.

According to Estate Rule 12.4, dogs must be kept on a leash at all times in public areas. This
ensures that dogs remain under control and helps prevent potential incidents or conflicts.

Moreover, Rule 12.5 explicitly states that dogs are strictly prohibited on the golf course. This rule
applies 24/7 (i.e., not only during playing hours) and is critically important for preserving the
quality and integrity of the golf course, as well as ensuring an enjoyable playing experience for
members and visitors alike.

The HOA appeals to all residents to respect and comply with these rules in the best interests of
the entire estate community. Please note that, according to the Estate Rules Transgression
Chart, a first offence for allowing a dog to roam or walk without a leash carries a fine of R1,000.

https://www.pvhoa.co.za/pearl-valley-hoa-weekly-newsletter-27-march-2025?ecid=&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_fDD-SYKEdvGyCPL1PR23tz3fx0q5PCE-qs3_ZFtA3bOmP3ZVeK7ZXT_z85slUmGs6fZ5s


SNAKE ALERT: STAY VIGILANT ON THE ESTATE

The HOA would like to remind residents that snake activity on the Estate remains high. The most
commonly encountered snakes are the Puff Adder and the Cape Cobra.

If you encounter a snake on the Estate, please contact the Security Control Room at 021 863
6101 or the Pearl Valley Main Gate at 021 867 3266. Our trained and equipped personnel are
available to handle snake removals safely.

REMINDER: PEARL VALLEY BIKE TRAILS ARE CLOSED

The pump track in The Acres and the bike trail running from the end of Mount Juliet Avenue
through the upper sections of Watervliet Farm are currently closed for safety reasons. Planning



for the reinstatement of these facilities is well underway and further information will be shared as
soon as possible.

REMINDER: HOLLOW TINING - APRIL 2025

The Pearl Valley golf course, the driving range, The Valley Restaurant and the Pearl Valley
swimming pool will be closed for the duration of hollow tining from Tuesday, 22 April 2025 up to
and including Friday, 2 May 2025. These facilities will reopen on Saturday, 3 May 2025.

The Pearl Valley gym, Sports Facility and Back's Restaurant and Deli will be open during this
period.

Winter season golf operating hours:
First tee-off time is 08:00 AM with the last 18-hole tee-off time at 1:00 PM.
The driving range will be open from 07:30 AM, and the last balls will be given at 5:30 PM. The
range will close at 06:00 PM.

Please note that the golf course will be closed on Mondays during winter except for the driving
range, which will operate from the members range from 09:00 AM to 06:00 PM.

The pool will remain closed after hollow tining for the winter season.

Mondays:
• The Valley Restaurant: Closed
• Coffee station: 08:00 AM – 3:00 PM
• Halfway House: Closed

Tuesdays – Saturdays: 
• The Valley Restaurant: 08:00 AM – 9:00 PM (last food order & drinks orders at 8:45 PM)
• Halfway House: 07:00 AM – 5:00 PM

Sundays: 
• The Valley Restaurant: 08:00 AM – 7:00 PM (last food order & drinks orders at 6:45 PM)
• Halfway House: 07:00 AM – 5:00 PM



PEARL VALLEY GOLF ACADEMY 

Breaking Par Series – 30 March 2025

This past Sunday, Pearl Valley Golf Academy hosted another successful edition of the Breaking
Par Series, where a group of enthusiastic junior golfers showcased their skills and determination
in a day of competitive play.

Ewan Scheepers made a successful move from the White Course (25 meters) to the Orange
Course (50 meters).

Wian Wiesner  and Joshua Williams  both advanced from the Orange Course to the Purple
Course (75 meters).

Wiehan Swart and Sergio Gomes graduated to the Lime Course (150 meters).

Results of the Day:

White Course - 25 meters

- Ewan Scheepers - 35 (graduates to Orange)
- Otto Baerveldt - 39

Orange Course - 50 meters

- Wian Wiesner - 29 (graduates to Purple)
- Joshua Williams - 34 (graduates to Purple)
- Isabella de Beer - 45

Light Blue Course - 125 meters

- Wiehan Swart - 34 (graduates to Lime)
- Sergio Gomes - 36 (graduates to Lime)

Lime Course - 150 meters

- Marko Swart - 40

The event was another fantastic display of the juniors' hard work and determination.

Congratulations to all the graduates and participants for their outstanding achievements. We look
forward to the continued growth of these young golfers in future events! Stay tuned for upcoming
editions of the Breaking Par Series!







THE VALLEY RESTAURANT
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